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From: Amy Sheehan
To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: Mercerdale and MICA
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2017 7:36:32 PM


Hi Robin,


I do not know if this is the correct forum, but I’d like to state my position against MICA being allowed to build a
building in the park.  I don’t understand how a building that is for the preforming arts could even be considered
without adequate parking being included.  I am also against leasing the land basically for free when the city could
use real rent for parks, roads etc.  But even with rent I’d hate to see the building in the park.  The plan changes the
park markedly. 


Mercerdale has been used in wonderful ways for a temporary performing arts venue such as Mostly Music in the
Park, and movie nights.  I’m all for these temporary uses and not against MICA or Youth Theater (my kids
participated there), but am adamantly against the building being allowed to be built in the park. 


-Amy Sheehan


3837 82nd Ave SE
Mercer Island
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